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Investing in our schools  
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is delivering 
record education funding, including $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 
The relocation of Lennox Head Public School to new facilities on a new site will provide more 
permanent classrooms to cater for growth in the local area, and new core school facilities including a 
hall, library, canteen, and outdoor areas. A new public preschool will also be built on the same site to 
provide the local community with expanded access to early childhood education. 

Progress summary 
Further developing the school design 

• We are continuing to develop the design for the new school, adding more detail based on 
stakeholder feedback, technical and regulatory requirements.  

• As part of this process, we are consulting with staff to gain input on key features including room 
and furniture layouts.  

Preparing the planning application 

• There are a large number of site assessments and technical reports that must be undertaken 
before the planning application can be prepared.  

• We are currently working with specialists to complete all the reports required including 
ecological, bushfire, flood, and transport assessments. 

Project timeline 
Looking ahead it is expected that the planning application for the project will be lodged and put on 
public exhibition in early 2025.  

Once planning approval is granted, a builder will be engaged and construction will start. The school 
will start operating at the new site in 2027. 
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Community survey 
As part of the Lennox Head Public School relocation project, we are undertaking consultation with 
the community.   

If you would like to complete the community survey, please click on the link below or scan the QR 
code.    

https://survey.zohopublic.com.au/zs/3nUVvg 

The survey will be open from 27 November 2024 to 18 December 2024 

 

Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary. All information provided is confidential. Your responses 
will be anonymous, and your name or details will not be shared publicly or in any report. 

 

More information 
You can find more information about the project at 
https://edu.nsw.link/LennoxHeadPS or by scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below. 
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